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Be Safety Proactive with Oversized Loads 
 
With the spring planting season underway, more oversized loads are on the 
roads moving between farmyards and fields. And larger farm equipment 
can mean larger transportation challenges. 
 
Before hitting the road, make sure to carefully plan your route to know of 
any potential obstacles along the way. Consider whether your oversized 
load needs a pilot vehicle, especially for routes with high speeds and high 
traffic.  
 
Keeping an eye on loads is difficult once you’re on the road, so double-
check that everything is secure before leaving.  
 
We all have the same goal of getting home safely at the end of the day, and 
being safety conscious and proactive on the road will help make sure that 
happens. 
 
For more information about farm safety, visit www.casa-acsa.ca.  
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